Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Lunaris, Molly (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 11:11 AM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 721 4th

Hi Marcia,

We have a small amount of history at 721 4™,
In October 2017 we received a complaint that the dog was running at large. We wrote the owner an advisement.

In February 2018 the dog bit a person causing a single puncture. SPPD took a report, but did not take pictures of the
injury. Later, the victim told the animal control officer that he didn’t want anything to happen to the dog or owner. If the
victim won't testify about the bite there is nothing else we can do, so the case was closed.

The dog was licensed in 2018. The license is set to expire in August, 2020.

Molly Lunaris

Animal Control Supervisor
DSI

1285 Jessamine Ave., W.

Saint Paul, MN 55102

P: 651-266-1110

F: 651-266-1120
molly.lunaris@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

DSI’s Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public health and safety for
all.



